THE WORLD BANK SUPERVISORY MISSION
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The World Bank's Supervisory Mission leaded by Mr. Camille Bourguignon visited Federal Geodetic
Administration on 27 and 28 February 2019. In the premises of the Federal Administration for Geodetic
and Real Property Affairs they were welcomed by the Director of the Federal Geodetic Administration
Mr. Zeljko Obradovié, Manager of the Unit for Real Estate Registration Project in Federation of BiH Mr.
NedZad Pasali¢ and employees of the Implementation Unit.

The purpose of the visit is to review the implementation of the Real Estate Registration Project and review
the upcoming activities in continuation of the successful implementation of the Project. During the project
realization so far, 182 cadastral municipalities were harmonized, which is 10 more than planned. Three



reports on social monitoring were made, all mappings and all local campaigns for 255 cadastral
municipalities were finished.

Good project results so far are the result for additional financing the RERP project by the World Bank. It
was discussed about economic justification for the additional financing, activities to be supported under
the AF, adjustments to the project’s Results Framework, adjustments to the costs and financing plan, the
financial terms for the AF and duration of AF.

At the meeting it was pointed out that all activities are carried out in accordance with adopted and agreed
plans, and mutual satisfaction with implementation level was expressed.
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